
                      STENIEL MANUFACTURING CORPORATION 

November 27, 2013 
 
 
THE PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. 
Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza 
Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 
Makati City 1226 
 

Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 

    Head, Disclosure Department 
 

Re: Annual Report as of December 31, 2012 
------------------------------------------------------- 

     
Gentlemen: 
 

We submit herewith the Annual Report for year ended December 31, 2012 of Steniel 
Manufacturing Corporation. 

 
Thank you. 

 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
                   Mia M. Ormita 

Corporate Information Officer/ 
Corporate Secretary 

 
 


























































































































































































